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On August 1, 2012, the scanning of sentencing minute entries changed to better preserve the image of the fingerprint.   

The new scan settings will render the background in gray tones, rather than the “black on white” previously used.   Older 

sentencing minute entries scanned since January 2007 are also being rescanned with these new settings, and will replace 

the older images currently stored in OnBase. 

 

New Settings 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Old Settings 

 

Email the ECR Hotline (ECRHotline@mail.maricopa.gov) for assistance with image problems.  


